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October 4, 2017

Re: FOIA No.: 820-2017-002659 (EEOC Insite Home Page)

Your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request, received on January 25, 2017 is processed.
Our search began on September 25, 2017. All agency records in creation as of September 25,
2017 are within the scope of EEOC’s search for responsive records. The paragraph(s) checked
below apply.

[X] Your request is granted in part and denied in part. Portions not released are
withheld pursuant to the subsections of the FOIA indicated at the end of this
letter. An attachment to this letter explains the use of these exemptions in more
detail.

[X] You may contact the EEOC FOIA Public Liaison for further assistance or to
discuss any aspect of your request. In addition, you may contact the Office of
Government Information Services (OGIS) to inquire about the FOIA mediation
services they offer.

The contact information for OGIS is as follows: Office of Government Information
Services, National Archives and Records Administration, 8601 Adelphi Road-
OGIS, College Park, Maryland 20740-6001, email at ogis@nara.gov; telephone
at (202) 741-5770; toll free 1-877-684-6448; or facsimile at (202)741-5769.

The contact information for the FOIA Public Liaison: (see contact information in
the above letterhead or under signature line).

[X] If you are not satisfied with the response to this request, you may administratively
appeal in writing. Your appeal must be postmarked or electronically transmitted
in 90 days from receipt of this letter to the Office of Legal Counsel, FOIA
Programs, Equal Employment Opportunity Commission, 131 M Street, NE,
5NWO02E, Washington, D.C. 20507, or by fax to (202) 653-6034, or by email to
FOIA@eeoc.gov. https:/publicportalfoiapal.eeoc.gov/palMain.aspx. Your appeal
will be governed by 29 C.F.R. § 1610.11.




Re: FOIA No.: 820-2017-002659
[X] See the attached Comments page for further information.

Sincerely,

/8/Sdgarner

Stephanie D. Garner
Assistant Legal Counsel
(202) 663-4634
FOIA@eeoc.gov

Applicable Sections of the Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.C. § 552(b):

Exemption Codes Used:

b)(7)(E)

Exemption (b)(7)(E) to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), 5 U.S.C. § 552(b)(7)(E)
(2016), as amended by the FOIA Improvement Act of 2016, authorizes the Commission
to withhold: law enforcement information that “would disclose techniques and procedures
for law enforcement investigations or prosecutions if such disclosure could reasonably be
expected to risk circumvention of the law.”

RECORDS WITHHELD PURSUANT TO THE SEVENTH EXEMPTION TO THE FOIA

1. Business Operations and Strategic Planning page 4, Login and Password were
withheld.

2. URL of 134 pages were withheld.

Comments

This is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request. You request a
copy of the home page of EEOC's intranet site (insite.eeoc.gov). Each page connected
by one click/link to the INSITE home page (i.e. one level down). Your request is granted
in part and denied in part.

Attached are 139 pages of the EEOC INSITE home pages for your review.

This response was prepared by Tracy L. Smalls, Government Information Specialist, who
may be reached at 202-663-4331.

For a full description of the exemption codes used please find them at the following URL.:
https://publicportalfoiapal.eeoc.gov/palMain.aspx
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